

10404 – 102 Street, Grande Prairie, Alberta T8V 2W3

780-532-2351 website: saintjoseph.ca

email: sjc-church@gpcsd.ca

November 23, 2022

Dear Parishioners,

Change is here!

This year, tickets for Christmas Masses will not be required. In order to accommodate everyone, we will have additional seating with audio and video feed in Tranquille Hall. Once the church is full, people will be directed to have a seat in the hall.

We are expecting that the 4:00 and 6:30 pm Mass on Christmas Eve will be especially busy as these Masses are particularly suited to children. You may want to consider attending the Christmas Eve Mass at 9:30 pm or Midnight or the 10:00 am Christmas Day Mass.

Doors of the church will open an hour prior to each Mass, for example 3:00 pm for the 4:00 pm Mass.

We anticipate that our parking lot will be quite busy, so you may wish to carpool.

In the Redeemer

Fr. Remi Hebert, C.Ss.R.

In Remi Hobert, CSR.

Pastor